
M E M O R A N D U M  

February 23,2004 

TO: DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE 
SERVICES 

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL (GERVASI) FROM: 

RE: DOCKET NO. 020745-SU - APPLICATION FOR CERTIFICATE TO 
PROVIDE WASTEWATER SERVICE IN CHARLOTTE COUNTY BY 
ISLAND ENVIRONMENTAL UTILITY, INC. 

Please file the attached letter, from James W. Wade, President of The Preserve 
of Don Pedro, dated February 18, 2004, in the docket file for the above-referenced 
docket. 

RG/dm 

Attachment 

I:\020745\020745-fm-rg.doc 



February 18, 2004 

Ms. Rosanne Gervasi, Esquire 
Florida Public Service commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Gervasi: 

By this letter 1 am notifying you that I have retained legal counsel to represent me and the 
Preserve of Don Pedro Owners' Association with regard to our opposition to the 
Application of provide waste water service by Island Environment Utility, Inc. (FPSC 
Docket No. 020745. We will be represent by Holland & Knight in this proceeding and I 
no longer wish to appear on my own behalf. Holland & Knight has filled a formal 
petition for leave to intervene on our behalf. 

Should you have any question, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

ames W. Wade 
resident 

I 

P.O. Box 950666 lake  Mary, Florida 3279510666 (407)333-8830 


